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October 12, 2016
Dear 8th Grade Stage Band Parents,

Jazz in the Middle—a one-day middle school jazz workshop has been scheduled for Friday, October 21 at James Madison University.  This is a unique opportunity in which the MMS Stage Band students will perform several selections of various musical styles for other middle school students and directors.  Our students will also listen to a middle school jazz band from Rockingham County Public Schools.  Bus transportation to and from this event will be provided.  The students should wear khaki pants and their new MMS Jazz Band shirt.  They will eat lunch at CiCi’s Pizza for an estimated cost of $10.00.  
In addition to the Jazz in the Middle event, the MMS Stage Band will also perform at a 7th grade girls’ and boys’ basketball game(s) on Tuesday, November 1.  The students will remain after school and perform from 4:15-7:00 pm.  Pizza will be provided for dinner.  Please plan to pick-up your child by 7:00 pm. Thank you for supporting your child in these worthwhile endeavors.

Musically,

Lisa K. Pullen

MMS Band Director

- - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 
__________________________  has my permission to participate in the 8th grade Jazz in 

                (Student’s Name)         the Middle event at JMU on Friday, October 21 from
8:20 a.m.-2:45 p.m. and the 7th grade basketball games on Nov. 1.





_________________________________






      (Parent Signature)

***Please return this form to Mrs. Pullen by Wednesday, October 19.***

